HEALTH MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATES

March 2, 2016

Lee A. Bethel
Deputy Chief Probation Officer
Santa Barbara County
117 E. Carrillo Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Mr. Bethel:

In response to your letter dated February 29, 2016, we have reviewed the scope of work for the project to access the medical and mental health services at the Santa Barbara County Jail, and the medical services at the Juvenile Hall and at Los Prietos Boys Camp and the subsequent RFP process. We appreciate your consideration of our proposal and the clarification of the scope of work based on your most recent discussions.

In HMA's judgment, the request to delete the review of mental health services at the juvenile facility will have only a slight impact on the budget and level of effort. Our team estimates that the level of effort would decrease by no more than 6 hours, resulting in a budget reduction of \$2,100.

Please let us know if any other response or discussions are necessary. We are open to your feedback to ensure that we have correctly interpreted the change in scope.

Sincerely,

Kelly Johnson
Vice President